
We have run again our primary schools “Contain - It” 
Competition, for container gardening. This year was a 
coronation theme ‘Crowning Glory’ and we had some 
entertaining entrants! Here are a couple of the finalists. 

   

 

 

We have formed an advisory group to help support Riverside House,  
a fantastic Environmental and wellbeing project that is transforming 
part of our town between canal and river. Lloyd Stacy who runs the 
project came to share his vision with us at our June dinner meeting 

 

  

 

 

 


